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We will be learning about sacred places.  We will begin the topic by understanding special places and special things.  We will look inside churches, mosques and temples thinking about what is the same and what is different.
Computing
In computing we will be using the internet to search for information about African animlas.  We will learn about keeping safe online too.
PE
Manchester united are here for 6 weeks to teach us ball skills.  We will also have some football matches too.
Science
We will be learning all about animals including humans.  We will label parts of the body explaining what they do.  We will begin to categorise animals.
Geography
We will learn a song to help us remember the names of the seven continents of the world.  We will then move on to learning lots about Africa.  We will compare it to England.
Class Assembly
Our class assembly is at 9am on Friday 24th January.  We look forward to showing you what we know.
Handwriting
We are going to be practising our handwriting each day to help us form our letters.
Maths
The children will continue to count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s.  We will use numicon and base 10 to help us partition numbers into 10s and 1’s.  We will then move on to addition and subtraction.
English
Fiction
We are reading The Tiger Who Came To Tea.  We will learn the text then we will aim to change the main character.
Non Fiction
We will write information sheets about African animals.

